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I'll make this short and hopefully potent. Animals performing for our entertainment is over. It is 
abuse, always was, always will be so we need to pave the road so the horrors that these captive 
animals endure day after day after excruciating year will end.  
 
Make a decision that all compassionate people of the world want. 
 
It is not difficult. If you say otherwise you are wrong. 
 
Linda. 


